
July 27,2019  

Minutes of the Annual Meeting:  

The meeting was called to order at 12:40, there were 11 people in attendance.  

The minutes of the previous meetings were approved as reported in the last newsletter.  

Dot Huntley provided us with a Treasurers report advising that all the dues were collected and that 

those not received for the last year have been removed from the membership. We hope some may have 

been just oversights and that they will pay their dues and be re-instated.  

Due to the costs involved in payment of venues for meetings and for booths at the Highland Games we 

are just squeaking by so Dot is putting together a budget for us to use in considering how else to 

increase our revenue.  

Country Store Report – Alene reported that our sales for last year have been minimal and Dot confirmed 

we took in just $175 for the year. We have run short on items to sell and we discussed reducing our 

inventory further by selling items on Facebook Marketplace and eBay. We will rebuild our inventory to 

include flags, bumper stickers and decals and Pasty books and other popular books, in addition, Bob 

Scott is going to look into T-shirts.  

Highland Games: Dot gave a report of her involvement with the Eugene Games and was planning to go 

to the Douglas County Games (she was not able to attend after all).  Bob Scott and Bonnie LaDoe 

attended the Portland Highland Games, Bob marched in the parade.  Craig Pedlar and Terry Maves  

 

 


